
Notice of Public Hearing

Please note date correction!

The Town of Waterford Development Review Board will hold a public hearing on 

October 21, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Waterford Town Offices to consider the following 
applications:

24-SUB-03, Kevin & Clayton Bullock, 1640 Lower Waterford Road, Waterford VT 
05819, tax parcel 9-1-658; minor one lot subdivision.

Interested persons may participate either at the hearing or in writing prior to the hear-
ing per T.24 VSA §4461 and §4471.


